
PARTICIPANTS WITH APHASIA INVITED TO 
PARTICIPATE IN RESEARCH!

You can participate if:

You had a stroke.

You are comfortable communicating in English.
You have language difficulties at the moment,
OR, you had language difficulties in the past as a 
result of stroke. 

Where?

Anglia Ruskin University, Cambridge, East Road, CB1 1PT

OR at your home, if you prefer. 

What will I need to do?

You will answer questionnaires about your language 
abilities and do some cognitive tasks.

How long?

Up to 3.5 hours.

Will I get any compensation? 

Yes. You will get a £40 voucher for your time and if you 
come to university, a £10 voucher to cover your travel 
costs.

How to SIGN UP?
Scan the QR code

OR contact me by email:
Maria Murga; mbm148@pgr.aru.ac.uk

Inner speech after stroke and its role in memory and attention

The study has received ethical approval from the Faculty Research 
Ethics Committee (FREP)
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